

Martindale Avenue Madeley WA 6065



Website: http://madeleyprimary.wa.edu.au Email: madeley.ps@education.wa.edu.au Phone: (08) 9302 3611

# Gallup Student Poll - Australia & New Zealand

Dear Parents and Carers,

The hope, engagement and wellbeing of students is very important to us at Madeley Primary School. For this reason, students in Years 5 & 6 will have the opportunity to participate in the Gallup Student Poll in 2018. The results of the poll will enable us to track the success of our programs over time. The poll is being conducted across the Ashdale Cluster and will give us some useful information about the levels of student hope, engagement and wellbeing within our school and across the Cluster. The poll is a 20-question online survey.

#### HOPE:

The ideas and energy students have for the future. It describes how confident students feel about achieving their goals, dreams and ideal outcomes in life.

#### **ENGAGEMENT:**

Student involvement in and enthusiasm for school. Engaged students arrive at school prepared and eager to learn.

They are more likely to promote excitement about learning in those around them.

### **WELLBEING:**

Describes how students think about and experience their lives. Wellbeing tells schools how their students are managing today and predicts their success in the future.

## Details of the poll are:

Date: Annually in Term 1 (March 6 – April 6; Tuesday through Friday only)

Time: During the school day

Results: Will be made available later in the year

When students take the poll we will use one access code for the whole school and results are reported back to us by Year level. This way your child's individual responses will not be known, as students cannot be identified in any way.

If you do not want your child to participate please complete the bottom portion of this letter and return it to your child's class teacher by *Wednesday March* 7.

For more information on the poll please visit <a href="http://www.gallupstudentpoll.com.au">http://www.gallupstudentpoll.com.au</a> If you would like to speak to someone at Gallup, please feel free to contact the Gallup Education Practice at any time on: (02) 9409 9000.

Kind regards,

SBevan

## **Stephen Bevan**

Principal

<del>}\_</del>------

### Gallup Student Poll – To opt out only. Please return by 7 March 2018

I would rather my child did not participate in the Gallup Student Poll, measuring the hope, engagement and wellbeing of students.

Please ensure my child has an alternate activity in which to participate whilst others are completing the survey. Thank you.

Signed:	Data
31anea:	Dale: